
From: Moi AwapuhiKalauli kuamoo paki <awakalauli@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 5:56 AM 
To: DBEDT HCDA Contact <dbedt.hcda.contact@hawaii.gov> 
Subject: Public Testimony Website Submission {Project Name:15} 
 
Name      
          Moi Awapuhi Kalauli kuamoo paki   
Organization      
          Ko Hawaii Pae Aina kanaka first   
Address   
          RP 808 
Map It <https://maps.google.com/maps?q=RP+808>    
 
Email     
          awakalauli@gmail.com <mailto:awakalauli@gmail.com>        
Do you support or oppose?         
          Oppose    
Comment   
          The development on Hawaiian kingdom lands should be given to the proper authorities which is the 
Hawaiian kingdom. 
 
Developers are allowed to operate on a capitalists construct with minimal regulatory requirements from 
the state.  
 
Blackstone a significant source in the real estate market has proven these unethical practices are 
detrimental to small communities. Here are proven factors: 
 
30% is a relative statement if there are 260 Units being proposed….30% is 78 units. 182 units available to 
rich non Hawaiian that dream to live in Hawaii and Airbnb our islands. That’s the truth of how these 
plans work. 
 
The median home in Hawaii is pretty much 1 mil…so you already know the marketing will be to rich 
retired Haole. These are the people who will have voting power in our political complex and enough 
people to convince that the Hawaiian rights are to be ignored just like it is today.  
 
The Hawaiian people are nuclear bombed emotionally everyday the occupation continues. Being ignored 
just furthers the emotional trauma that is placed on our people and our existence. 
 
That is what you’re supporting. Not housing. The continuation of occupation of indigenous people. 
 
The day a non Hawaiian actually convinces non Hawaiians that Hawaiians have rights is the day that we 
can say we are free.        
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